
“Carry On”
Philippians 2:12-18
Pastor Stan Schultz

Office: 218-927-3678   Cell: 218-927-1425
E-mail:  admin@glorybchurch.org

Prayer: prayer@aitkinchurch.com

Glory Baptist Church
28053 360th Ave

Aitkin, MN 56431

Today	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
2/9
Sermon Time Kids: Deb & Talitha
Monday	 6:30 pm	 Deacon Meeting
2/10
Tuesday	 9:00 am	 Quilting
2/11	
Wednesday	 3:00 pm	 Bible Study
2/12	 5:00 pm	 Worship Team Practice
	 5:45 pm	 Free Meal
	 6:30 pm	 KidMin & Youth Group
Thursday	 5:15 pm	 Prayer
2/13	

Next Week	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
2/16
Sermon Time Kids: Maddie & Sophie

This Week at Glory
February 9, 2025

Welcome!

We are so

glad you 
are here.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

1. Bible Verse: Psalm 121:7-8 "The 
Lord will keep you from all evil;
  he will keep your life.
The Lord will keep
  your going out and your coming in
  from this time forth and forevermore."
2. Family of the Week: Lila 
Flowers
3. Glory Family: Dan Midura, Hurd 
family, Jackie Johnson, Bob Kangas, 
Gayle Gilbertson, Josh McGuire, 
Mary & Larry Nutting, Gloria 
Carlson, & pastoral search.
4. Those We Care About: Ferne 
Skog, Kevin Flowers, Alissa, 
Family of Lisa Nix's Father, Family 
of Lenore Rapoport, & Barb 
Schroeder's family
5. Federal, state & local 
government officials.  
6. Converge Missionary:Bob & 
Debbie Long, Philippines
7. Glory Missions: 
•	 Pastor Martin & Anne Shikuku, Eldoret, Kenya
•	 Pastor Nikolai Kolomiyets, Ukraine
•	 Bill & Sue Arvan, READ Ministries
•	 Kristian and Cindy Anderson, 
    Dominican Republic 
•	 Karl, Southeast Asia
•	 Bruce & Julie, N. America
8. Air Force:
MSgt Ryan Lewellen, Kenny & Beulah 
Westvig’s grandson
MAJ Rex Villa, Richard &  Lisa Nix's son-
in-law, Omaha, NE
Army: 	 SFC Jared McGuire, Dan & Joey’s 
son, Germany	
Ben, Kim's Cousin
Navy:   Tyler Flowers, son of Bryan & 
Grandson of Lila, San Diego,CA

January giving:  $17,456.03
Year to date giving:  $17,456.03

Annual Expense Budget: $174,035.00        .

Carry On
Philippians 2:12-18

If you need pastoral care, you can contact one of the deacons:
Steve Pearson - 218-851-4655; Gary Bradford - 218-838-0289,  

Roy Egstad-218-670-0107; Dan Swanson-218-820-4421



$73.82 was raised from our fun Chili cook-
off event!
We'll put it toward the new playground 
ground cover.

The Infant/Toddler Nursery is located left of the foyer,  past the library.
Children through age 5 will have "Sermon Time Kids" and are welcome during the 
sermon each Sunday. We will have a snack, story, and play time. 

Prayer Wall // Requests to be shared during the service: write prayer 
requests on a tag at the front right of the worship center. Hang your tag on 

a hook where we will collect them directly before each service.
Confidential Prayer Requests // Deposit the tag in the prayer wall metal 

box or email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. Only members of our prayer 
team will see and be praying for these.

Prayer Chain // Want to be able to pray for requests that come through 
during the week? Email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. We'll make sure to add 

your email to the mailing list.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

Persecuted Church: Somalia - 
Most Somalis believe that to be 
Somali is to be Muslim, so those 
who come to faith in Christ are 
accused of rejecting not only their 
religion but also their nationality. 
After years of drought and civil 
war, more Somalis live outside 
Somalia than within its borders, 
and Somalis often take their 
Islamist cultural norms with them 
wherever they go. Therefore, 
those who faithfully serve Christ 
or convert from Islam in Somali 
communities throughout the world 
face severe persecution regardless 
of national laws. Even so, the 
dispersion of Somali people has 
also created unique opportunities 
to reach them with the gospel. 
Somalis are more reachable and 
open than ever before, and many 
have chosen to follow Christ, 
including some who are willing to 
reach out to other Somalis at any 
cost.		  persecution.com
•	 More Somalis live outside the 

country than within its borders. 
Pray that Somalis everywhere 
will hear the gospel.

•	 Pray that many young people 
in Somalia who become 
disillusioned with Islam will 
turn to Christ.

•	 Pray that Somali Christians 
grounded in God's Word will 
plant churches in Somalia and 
in the Somali Regions.

•	 Pray that Somalis arrested in 
Somaliland will stand firm 
and persevere amid trials, for 
Christ's glory.

Praise, Prayer, Hospitalization?
To share requests with the prayer 

chain, please call or text Ruth 
Egstad at 218-670-0425.

Assisted Hearing System
Visit the sound booth for a 

receiver or to connect to your 
hearing aid.

Join us! Most broomball will 
be played after church on 
Sundays or in the evening. 

There will sometimes be other 
pickup games as well. If you 

would like to be kept in the loop as to when games are, talk 
to Micah Lane:218:670:1276

Glory Family, you are welcome and invited to 
attend the wedding ceremony of Hannah Swanson 
and Eric Hinnenkamp. It will take place on Friday, 

February 14th, 2025 at 3:00 pm in the Glory Worship 
Center. A receiving line will immediately follow as 

guests exit the church. Unfortunately, due to space and 
budget, the reception will be by invitation only.

Every Wednesday
Adults - 3 pm Bible Study
Everyone - 5:45 pm Meal
Kids - 6:30 pm KidMin

Youth - 6:30 pm MAD4Christ Youth Group Youth 6th -12th
Where: Adventurous Christians

A Christian wilderness camp on the Gunflint Trail in 
northern Minnesota.

When: March 28-30

What: This retreat will be a time of teaching, worship, and 
fellowship in a setting that highlights the beauty of God's 

creation. There will be teaching sessions led by Worldview 
Academy's Nathan Pegors, worship led by Mark and Cameo 
Skogen, and times of fun fellowship skiing, hiking, playing 

broomball or board games, and enjoying the sauna (the 
weather will determine what activities are available). This is a 

rustic camp with no running water but very nice lodgings.

Who: Three youth groups from Glory Baptist Church, Isle 
Evangelical Free Church, and Jubilee Community Church will 

join together for this fun weekend in Northern Minnesota.

Speaker: Nathan Pegors from Worldview Academy
Bio: https://www.worldview.org/nathan-pegors

About Worldview: https://www.worldview.org/about
Cost: TBA

Have you visited the Glory Library recently? 
It is an awesome place! There are books, CD’s 
and DVD’s there for all ages from preschool 
through adult. Check it out to see if you can 
find a treasure! If you have any questions or 

comments, talk to Joey McGuire, Glory Librarian.


